
 
Copper Hills Elementary School 

   THE NUGGET 

Monday, 111/4 Tuesday, 11/5 Wednesday, 11/6 Thursday, 11/7 Friday, 11/8 

WINTER SPORTS BEGIN 

 

Fall Sports Awards  

1:45 in the MPR 

 

Elementary Choir Festival  

CNHS– PAC @ 9:40 

 

MinerZ Club at Lunch 

 

3rd Grade Field Trip to the Zoo 

 

Sports Practice 3:00-4:00 

AVID College Day 

EARLY RELEASE! 

AM Kinder: 7:50-10:35 

PM Kinder: 10:30-1:15 

Grades 1-6: 7:50-1:15 

6th Grade Leaves to Sonora 

1:20 GATE Meeting 

Transition Lab 1:15-2:45 

2:30 Game Squad Practice 

3:30– Comp Cheer Practice 

2nd Grade Field Trip  

 

Sports Practice 3:00-4:00 

 

MinerZ Club @ Lunch 

Sports Practice 3:00-4:00 

 

 

6th Grade Returns from 

Sonora—4:30 

 

No School 11/11  

Veteran’s Day 

Breakfast:  Mini Waffles, OR 

Cereal, Fruit , Juice, Milk 

Lunch: Pepperoni Pizza 

Pocket OR Deep Dish 

Cheese Pizza, Corn, Broccoli, 

Fruit pop, milk. 

Breakfast: Egg and Cheese 

Biscuit, fruit, strawberry yogurt, 

juice cup, milk 

Lunch: Chicken Tamale OR 

Cheese Nachos,  Refried 

beans, Salsa, Oranges, Milk. 

Breakfast: Double Chocolate 

Chip Muffin OR Cereal, fresh 

fruit, string cheese, juice cup, milk 

Lunch: Cheeseburger OR Spicy 

Black Bean Burger,  Potato Stix, 

Apple slices, milk  

Breakfast: Bacon and Cheese 

Egg Bites OR Cereal, fruit, 

strawberry yogurt, juice cup, 

milk 

Lunch: Pasta w/ Meat sauce 

OR Cheesy Pull apart ,   

carrots, side salad, banana., 

milk 

Breakfast: Oatmeal Chocolate 

Chip bar OR Cereal,  juice, 

yogurt, milk. 

Lunch: Chicken Drumstick 

OR kickin’ Nuggets,  dinner 

roll, mashed potatoes, green 

beans, pear, rice crispy, milk 

November 4 - 8 

Matt Papendorf, Principal 

Allison Gage, GIS, Sr. 

 

Happy Friday Miner Families-  

It was a short week, but is was jam packed with fun activities around campus. We had our harvest parties 
today and the kids were laughing and having a great time. Thank you to all who volunteered items and their 
time to make these a memorable time for all. 

Reminder that tomorrow there is no school for students. It is a day dedicated to getting the rest of our parent 
conferences done.  Thank you for signing up and coming to meet with our amazing staff. It is a great time to 
partner with your child’s teacher and see how we can support and ensure success this school year.  

Please read through the Nugget and flyers to stay up to date on the latest information. 

Have a great weekend and GOOO Miners!   
















